
Annual General Meeting of the Llantwit Major Photographic Club

Llantonian Hall, Llantwit Major
20 December 2022

Minutes

23 paid up members were in attendance and the meeting was therefore quorate

Reports

Reports from the Chairman, Treasurer, Programme secretary and Media manager
had been issued to all members in advance of the meeting. Each of the 4 committee
members stood and gave a summary of these reports. No questions were raised.

Committee

The current committee members have been in post for less than a year and each
has confirmed they were willing to continue. Thus it was agreed that the current
committee will continue and no elections would be held at this meeting. Formal
elections to the committee will be held at the next AGM.

Motions

There was a single motion for discussion and subsequent decision. This was
whether the club should continue membership of the WPF next year. The Chairman
stood to summarise the benefits of membership, the consequences of not remaining
a member and also the cost of membership of £7 per member (33 x 7 = £231)

There followed a short period of discussion where some members expressed a view.
The motion was then put to a vote and by a unanimous show of hands it was agreed
that the club would NOT continue membership of the WPF

This concluded the AGM


